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Dear Mr. Reber: 

Under normal conditions, this letter would have been 
written (dictated) by Mr. Schauer "because it relates to money."
However, what with trips out of town and meetings -- staff, 
Board, Grants Committees -- there just hasn't been time for 
letters. Before he left for California, where the Advisory
Committee is meeting today and tomorrow, he asked me to write 
you. He is going on to other places and will not be back here 
until mid-November. 

The Directors have approved payment of the $27,460, in 
accordance with your statement of June 21, as well as your budget
for next year as outlined in your letter of August 30. 

Will you let Mr. Schauer how you would like to have
 
this handled -- whether transferred to your account in
 
Australia, deposited in the Chicago bank, or what.
 

Mr. Schauer also wanted to thank you for the offer of 
your hearing aid. I don't have the latest on Jeff's hearing
difficulty, but apparently they are still trying other things.
He is gaining strength and pounds and hopes to be able to return 
to Colgate for the spring semester. Meantime, he keeps his hand 
(mind) in by taking Russian at an adult education center in 
White Plains. He has joined Mr. and Mrs. Schauer on this trip to 
California. 

Mr. Ritchings in Patents reviewed the section you
specified in your NSF proposal, but reports it is not worth 
trying to patent .... The axles and wheels for the reproduction of 
Jansky's antenna were taken out of storage by one of the men at 
R-C, and Bell Labs picked them up at the Finderne plant about 
ten days ago. 

I wish we were coming into spring now. However, our
 
turn will come.
 

Sincerely, 


